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Employers:  It’s Time to Update Your Employee Handbook
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It’s up to each employer to determine when and how they will update their employee handbooks. In

an article for Employee Benefit News, Partner Jeffrey Smith recommends employers thoroughly

review their handbooks at least once a year. He goes on to provide examples of what employers can

do to update and refresh their company’s handbook policies to help avoid potential legal issues.

To read the article, visit Employee Benefit News.
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